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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to advise that I am very much against the new abortion bill being
proposed by Rob Pyne in Queensland State Parliament.

I believe that life is valuable and precious and find the thought of
aborting a child at any time, let alone just prior to birth, is
abhorrent.  Queensland women and their unborn babies need to be
protected and cared for.

Sincerely

Isabel Jean Young

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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